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MEMORANDUM

ATTENTION Senate

Jeff Derksen,

Chair of Senate Graduate Studies

Committee (SGSC)
Course Changes

DATE February 28,2019

For information:

Acting under delegated authority, Jeff Derksen, Chair of Senate Graduate Studies Committee,

approved the following course changes effective Summer 2019:

Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences
Department of Historv

1) Course reinstatements: HIST 805, HIST 826, HIST 879, HIST 883, HIST 885, HIST

S.19-61



To: JeffPerksen, Dean of Graduate Studies
From: Sean Zwagerman, Associate Dean FASS
Re: reinstatement of temporarily withdrawn graduate courses in HIST

Date: 28 February, 2019

DerJeff;

I would like to request that the following temporarily withdrawn History courses be reinstated:
HIST 805: The North American West

inST S06i Thomoo in Canadian History
mST 826: International Relations

HIST 879: Environmental History
mST 883: Film and History
mST 885: Law and Society
HIST 888: Indigenous Peoples

The overall rationale for keeping these courses is that our graduate students' research areas shift
over time, and will continue to shift, so even if a course has not been offered in recent years it
may need to stay m the calendar in order to recruit and serve prospective students. Also, we
expect many of these courses to appeal to students enrolling in the new Graduate Certificate in
History, and as indicated below we have plans in place for offering these courses in the near
future.

Best wishes.

Sean Zwageman
Associate Dean, Graduate and Postdoctoral Studies,
Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences




